
March 2014 !
Dear Faithful Prayer Partners,    !
Our hearts are so full of praise to the Lord!  We have seen so many answers to our prayers over the last 
two months.  In our last prayer letter, we asked you to pray for funds to purchase a container.  Well, that 
prayer has been answered in an unusual way.  The container company we were going to use did not feel 
that they could provide us with one at a good price, so they referred us to another company.  A Christian 
man owns this company, and he has agreed to GIVE us a sea-worthy, inspected container! Praise the 
Lord for His provision.   !
We have had some wonderful meetings in the past two months.  Not only have we reported to churches 
that already support us, but we have been privileged to present our ministry to several new churches.  
Two of these churches will be partnering with us.  This is an answer to prayer.   !
Another prayer request is for funds for the shipping of the container.  God has begun to take care of this 
need as well.  Approximately 20% of the cost of shipping has come in.  We are praising God for 
supplying these funds.  Pray with us that the rest will come in soon, so we can lock in the price before 
there is another increase.   !
In January, we were able to sell our truck and buy a car that is much more economical to drive.  We 
began to get concerned when we had it in the shop for repairs five times in three states during the first 
month.  The Lord brought people our way that paid for the repairs. We saw God supply for us and teach 
us to trust Him more.  He proved, once again, that He is always 
in control and able to take care of our needs.   !
We are praying that everything will be in place soon, so we can 
be on our way to spread the Gospel to the people of Nukuoro.  
Continue to pray that they will have open hearts.  The need is 
great, but our God is greater.    !
In His Service, 
Jack & Melinda 

Prayer Requests     

1.  Sale of our camper 

2.  Remaining container funds 

3.  Airfare funds 

4.  Safety on the road


